
 

 

November 12, 2014 

 

TO: FCC OET 

 

FROM: STEVE HEMPHILL 

 

RE: CHANGE of MAILING ADDRESS 

 

 

I just wanted to update the mailing address associated with my original Experimental 

license call sign WA2XMN ( file # 0123-EX-RR-2010 ). I have recently moved and I just 

wanted the Commission to have the correct address info for any future correspondence 

concerning the license. My new contact info is as follows: 

 

Steve Hemphill 

Solid Electronics Laboratories 

312 W. Wind Drive 

Dover, DE. 19901-6687 

 

(302) 674-9094 ( O&F ) 

 

Thanks! 


